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October 30, 2023

Letter of Recommendation

To Whom it May Concern,

The Whole Vine Festival had the distinct pleasure of FlashDrive’s performance for a 3 hour
afternoon set while patrons enjoyed the Wine and Beer Pavilion and shoppers meandered the
Artisan Vendors. Their performance was stellar, full throttle and very accommodating to the
festival’s demographic. Even in the heat of the day with the sun dropping onto the stage, they
never waned in their energy. It's obvious they enjoy their craft and they have perfected a rock
and blues performance.

| would recommend FlashDrive for their high quality performance, the way they engaged the
public and the way they interacted with our staff. We look forward to having them perform at
our next Whole Vine Festival.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me for more information.

Sincerely,

Vickie Goudreau

President, Whole Vine Festival
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